
 On 8/18/17, 1:33 PM, "Galiatsos, Ann Margaret" <Ann.Galiatsos@ed.gov> wrote: 
 
    Good afternoon Mr. Lawson and Mr. Krehbiel, 
 
   Thank you for responding to our request for feedback on how the U.S. Department might best serve 
the needs of its stakeholders.  It is very helpful to hear how important the Office of STEM Education has 
been to the National Council for Teachers of Mathematics and the contribution that office has made as a 
point of contact to discuss STEM education and in providing information to the field. This is exactly the 
kind of feedback we need and we will certainly give it serious consideration as we move forward with 
our restructuring efforts.  
     
    Thank you, again, for providing an important perspective on the STEM Office and for your offer to 
help. 
    --- 
    Ann Margaret Galiatsos 
    Program Specialist 
    Office of Innovation and Improvement 
    U.S. Department of Education 
    400 Maryland Avenue, SW 
    Office 4W342 
    Washington, DC 20202 
    Phone: (202) 205-9765 
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